
It is my privilege to be the priest on the Governing Body of our school, here in 
Powerstock 

The dedication of the staff to all the children is exceptional. The time I spend in 
school is much appreciated by the children and staff, and when a child in the 
community says “Hello Reverend Chris” it always puts a smile on my face. 

As Christians we believe that we are all known by God, by name, and are 
all equally important in God's eyes. It is the same in school and this has made it into the 
schools vision statement:  
“Learning together to be the best that we can be ~ for every child, life in all its fullness.” 

This is a phrase that is not just a few words, but something that drives everything that is done. Every 
child matters, and every child is challenged to be the best that they can be, academically, spiritually, 
emotionally in all aspects of life, both as individuals and together as a school family. 

Powerstock Primary School is a truly caring school - a school where the Christian Faith is taught and 
lived. 

Rev Chris 

 


